John McAdam District 1 Charity Game

Dear Club Owner/Manager,

The John McAdam District 1 Charity Game will be held on the afternoon of Tuesday, November
7, 2017.

This event, which has been held annually since 2007, is to honour John McAdam, a player and
long time bridge administrator from Eastern Ontario who passed away in 2006. The District
decided to honour him for his many years of service, including being District Charity Chair.
The day of the week that this event is held changes annually so more clubs can have the game
at their regular bridge time.

This year we will be sending out Game Files, Hand Records and expert analysis for some of the
hands (sent electronically to be printed locally). We will also compile a list of overall results.
There are no overall awards. The game will have a Masterpoint rating of 70% sectional rated
black points.

In order to achieve overall results we are partnering with The Common Game (please see the
attached brochure) who will compile an overall District One Leader Board and will publish our
hand records and analysis. We are pleased to have The Common Game join us this year but

there is no requirement for your club to enroll in their program.

Proceeds of this game will go to the Canadian Bridge Federation Charitable Foundation. As
instructed by ACBLscore cheques will be sent to Mrs. Ina Demme of the CBF.

The game will be included in your club’s monthly report, following ACBLscore standard
procedures.

The cost of the game is $4 per table, plus regular game fee of $1.25 and $0.74 per table.
Let's try to raise a lot of money for the CBF Charitable Fund!

Please confirm your club's participation and I will forward Hand Files, Sanction Number, and
hand records with analysis.

Yours sincerely,
Rob Williams,

District Charity Chair, ACBL District 1
E-mail: rob.williams@ns.sympatico.ca



